
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Ref:  AHO/SWD 
 
June 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 7 Pastoral Team 
 
I am writing to parents and guardians of our current year 7 students to introduce myself as 
their Year Leader as they prepare to move up to year 8.  Over the past few weeks I have been 
working alongside Mrs Jacobson and Mrs Coates to get to know your children, ready for when 
they become my year group in September, as Mrs Jacobson and Mrs Coates will remain as 
the year 7 team for our students joining us from current year 6.  
 
During my work with the year 7 students over the past few weeks I can say I am already 
impressed with this year group, and I am confident that we will have a bright and successful 
future together.  
 
With the support of Miss Zand (Deputy Year Leader) and a fantastic team of tutors, I am 
looking forward to working with you to help your children achieve their full potential, both 
personally and academically. I am confident that, if we all work together, this year group can 
achieve great things.  
 
If you would like to contact me please email at: ahodgson@lordlawson.academy; alternatively, 
you can contact me on 0191 433 4026, extension 316. Deputy Year Leader Miss Zand can be 
contacted at: bzand@lordlawson.academy, or on extension 238.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr A Hodgson 
Year 7 Leader 
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